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Dear Parents and Carers 

We are excited to tell you that we will be holding our annual school Sports Day on Tuesday 4th July and it will be split 

into three sessions as detailed below. 

We are delighted to be able to welcome our families once more to share our sports day.  

Please look at when your child/children are participating so you know which session(s) to attend.  

As a fun filled family event, on this occasion babies and toddlers are welcome but will need close supervision at all times.  

Sports Day will be organised slightly differently this year… spectators will be in the middle of the action to enable 

movement and a better view of all the different events (please see the attached map for details). Each class will be taking 

part in a variety of events spaced around the spectators, including using the track for running races.  

You are welcome to take photos or videos of your own child but please do not publish any on social media without 

permission of those in shot.  

Please arrive at the main gate 10 minutes before the start. Entry and exit will be via the front gate only and through the 

lower staff car park on to the field.  

The children have the opportunity to earn house points for their team encouraging good sportsmanship, teamwork and 

resilience. Children should wear their PE kit to school that day consisting of a t-shirt, trainers, shorts or joggers in school 

colours. If possible, please ensure the t-shirt is plain and representing their house colour. If you do not have one then 

please just wear a plain white t-shirt.   

Reece Dunn Max Whitlock Emily Campbell Kye Whyte Poppy Cleal 

     
As it is getting warmer, please ensure your child has the following; a water bottle, sun hat and once a day sun cream 

should be applied before they come to school. Hair must also be tied back and earrings removed. As always, please note: 

we do not allow alcohol or smoking/vaping on site.  

We are looking forward to seeing the children compete and enjoy their teamwork with their friends. 

Kind regards                 

Mrs Khader, Miss Meredith & Mr Roe 

PE Team 

9.15am – 10:30 am 11-12:15 1.45pm – 3pm 

Year 5 Stingrays  

Year 5 Swordfish 

Year 6 Sharks  

Year 6 Whales 

Year 3 Turtles  

Year 3 Dolphins 

Year 4 Sea Otters  

Year 4 Seals 

Year R Starfish  

Year R Jellyfish 

Year 1 Clownfish  

Year 1 Angelfish 

Year 2 Lionfish  

Year 2 Pufferfish 

 

 



Map of the field and events – entrance through the main gate through the staff car park and onto the field – following the 

pre made path. 

 


